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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Attached is the Book List for 2023. You can choose to source the following list yourself or make the process 
simple by purchasing your supplies online from the comfort of your couch from The Lucky Charm 
Newsagency at Fairfield Central. By choosing this option you will be supporting a local company, know you 
are getting the right items and know the profits are being put back into projects for the school and our kids.  

This year we have worked hard behind the scenes to make the “Back to School” nightmare a breeze as you 
will be done and dusted your book packs by the end of Term 4 and well before Christmas. This year you 
have the choice of selecting individual items on the list, or the whole list. Please remember, if you are 
opting to purchase items independently that you make sure you get the specifics of what has been asked 
by Oonoonba State School. Your child’s teacher should send home soon the items that they have not used 
for this year, to save you buying these things again. 

How can I pick up my order? 
There are two options for collection, either at the Oonoonba State School music room or at the OSS 
Outside Hours School Care (OHSC) in the afternoons of Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd December. Pick up 
times at the OSS music room are: 

• Thursday 1st December from 2.30pm to 5.30pm. This is the afternoon of the Oonoonba State School 
Christmas Carols. You can pick up your book packs and listen to your kids sing harmoniously all in 
the same afternoon in the same location. 

• Friday 2nd December from 2.30pm to 3.30pm.  

How do I place my order? 
1. Go to The Lucky Charm website to order, https://www.tlcbooklists.com.au/ 
2. Select the state (Queensland), School Name (Oonoonba State School) and your child’s year level 

that they be going into in 2023.  

3. All the required quantities for your child’s year level are already selected, but you can edit and 
update this for every item. You can also delete anything you don’t need as well.   

 

4. If you have children in different year levels, complete one list at a time and then select (add new 
student) down the bottom.   

 
5. ALL orders must be placed by Sunday 6th November, 2022 at midnight (12.00am).  

Thank you for your support of our school, 

P&C Committee 
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